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0312012002 PM 

Record Type: Record 

To: Jennifer Wood 

cc: 

Subject: Comments Regarding Federal Regulations Including Federal Regulations Affecting Small Business 


I think many o f  the  OSHA regulations on  keeping every MSDS for every substance I use in my 
dental of f ice is absurd. I think that in these days of the Internet and the World Wide Web, this 
information is readily available and should not  be necessary for keeping large binders o f  MSDS 
which never get looked at. 
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